
 

 
 
 
 

November 2016 

Field investigation works, Canterbury Road and Bexley Road 

Campsie from 20 November.  

The NSW Government is investigating this project as part of its $300 million 

Urban Roads Pinch Points Program which aims to reduce congestion and 

improve travel times on Sydney’s busiest corridors. 

As planning for this project continues, Roads and Maritime Services will be carrying out utility survey and 
geotechnical investigation works, which include coring, potholing, and cutting and reinstating the road 
pavement. The works will assist in the final design for the project. To minimise the impact on traffic and 
to ensure the safety of workers and road users, this work will be carried out at night.  

The investigation work will take place close to the intersection of the Bexley Road and Canterbury Road.  

We have included a map to help explain the location of the work.  

The investigations will be carried out from Sunday 20 November until Sunday 18 December, weather 
permitting. The work will take up to 8 night shifts and our working hours will be from 9:30pm to 5:00am.  
There will be no more than two consecutive night shifts at a time during this period. 

How will the work affect you? 

There may be some noise associated with this work, but we will complete it as quickly as possible to 
minimise disruption, with noisiest works completed before midnight. 

Traffic changes 

There will be some temporary traffic changes to ensure the work zone is safe.  

Lane closures may be in place and will affect travel times. Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
directions of traffic controllers and signs. For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit 
livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please call the project manager Kaitlin Reidy on 0404 893 456 (during 
business hours) or email pinchpoints@rms.nsw.gov.au. For more information on our projects, visit 
rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Thank you for your consideration and patience during this important work. 

http://www.livetraffic.com/
mailto:pinchpoints@rms.nsw.gov.au


 
 
 
  

 

 

 

  




